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Thorpe Shwer attorney Brad Shwer helped organize the “Off The Record” event benefiting

Phoenix Children’s Hospital on November 11, 2017 that featured live music from emerging country star Chris

Janson. Brad is a Founding Member and current President-Elect of the PCH50, also known as “The Fifty,” which has

a mission to harness the energy, enthusiasm and experience of 50 driven community leaders as the next generation

supporters of Phoenix Children’s Hospital through financial fundraising, volunteer efforts, and awareness building.

Thorpe Shwer is proud to support Phoenix Children’s Hospital and other community organizations in the Phoenix

area.
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